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How young should kids be to start playing football?

  

In Onalaska, children have to wait until 5th grade to get into the city-run  tackle football program.
 But parents recently answered a survey about lowering  the entry level to 3rd grade.  Onalaska
park director Dan Wick says a previous  survey on the matter led his department to make no
changes.  Wick tells us the Onalaska park board members will hear the results of the  new
survey next week.  They're not likely to approve any changes in the football  program until
January, at the soonest.

  

  

  

  

 1 / 1


